
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – Combined General & Board Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ted Misilo         Michele Throm 

The March 19, 2016 combined general and board meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was 
called to order by President Ted Misilo at 2:05PM at the home of Ann Rowe.  The following board 
members were present: 

Ted Misilo – President    Michele Throm – Secretary    

Ann Rowe – Vice President    Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer  

Kristin Sipus - AB ; Pat Kopco ; Mike Orloff ; Anney Doucette - AB; John Blair; Betty Lambert; Andy Hall 

Dee Thibodeaux moved that the minutes of theJanuary board meeting be approved as is, motion 
seconded, vote passed. 

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Ted Misilo) 

Good weekend at the Fun Match!  Thank you to all who participated and helped! 

The Rescue Reunion event there was no meeting due to a lack of member attendance. 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe) 

New member application were read and approved. 

A “Thank you” letter from the Breast Cancer Research Foundation was read. 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Michele Throm) 

Read some AKC updates on club events. 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Dee Thibodeaux) 

Treasurer reviewed financial reports, which are in good status.   

We are finalizing the hunt test numbers. 

Paid corporation fees. Dee is working with a new accountant, and taxes will be filed in May. 

*************************************************************************************
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Hunt Test (Mike Orloff) 

Starting to coordinate details for the December Hunt Test. 



Obedience –(Ted Misilo reported for event chair) 

The judges have been accepted and approved. 

There was discussion about gifts for awards and judges gifts. We will be needing volunteers. 

Agility – (John Blair) 

Everything is set and approved. Set up will be on Thursday April 21st. We will need volunteers. 

The JrROTC will be volunteering on Saturday and Sunday, but we will need club volunteers for Friday. 

The judges are already set for the April 2017 trial. 

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS: 

New Website – Ted Misilo 

The new site will roll out soon! 

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Specialty – Ted Misilo 

Caroline Roetzer/Kendrick has agreed to be chair again this year. 

Camille Doehring will be in charge of the awards. 

AKC Surveys – Ted Misilo 

Ted has received some surveys from AKC regarding club activities and will complete on behalf of the 
club. 

WC/WCX –  

Discussion on whether we will hold the event this year and looking at alternate locations. 

Next board meeting will be Wednesday April 20th at 7:00PM via phone conference.  

Pat Kopco moved that the meeting adjourn, seconded.  President Ted Misilo adjourned meeting at 
2:35PM. 

 

        Michele Throm – Secretary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


